
 

 

Term 4 has got off to a busy start in Ruby class this week! 

In English we have shared our new book ‘Lost in the toy museum’ by David Lucas. We have 
been using adjectives to describe features of the main character, Bunting. We used our 
ideas to help us to write sentences for a character description. In Maths we have started our 
learning about measures by comparing length and height using the vocabulary longer, taller, shorter. 
We have begun to look at rulers and reading simple measurements in cm. We have been enjoying 
exploring the toys loan box from Yate Heritage Centre to support our History learning about how 
toys have changed over time. We noticed using our Science knowledge that the materials of older 
toys tended to be different to newer toys.  

History – exploring the toys box from Yate Heritage Centre 

 

 

Key dates:  

World Book Day – Thursday 6th March  

 

Have a lovely half term,  

Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In English we will be writing lost posters for 
the missing toys.  
 
In Maths we will be learning about capacity. 

Read 5 times a week  
 
Go through sounds in blue phonics books 
 
Mathletics tasks – Everyday length and 
Comparing length 


